Alan Smith

From:

"Reception at Yamba Physio" < reception@yambaphysio.com>

To:

<capecove@bigpond.com>
Friday, 5 August 2011 1:48 PM

14. 1/4

Sent: Subject:

from george close

To: Alan Smith

Dear Alan

Confirming our recent telephone conversation:

I recall a discussion with Senator Ron Boswell during the late 90's.

He had been shown fax's which had clear indication of change in the headers, indicating interruption in transmission by a third party or parties.

He questioned whether it was possible that faxes to and from senators could be interrupted, read or copied.

My response in the affirmative brought about an expression of extreme anger. Stating that if it could be proven that it occurred the offender(s) would be jailed.

If required I am prepared to re-state this on an affidavit.

Regards

George

...

NB: this is not from George's email address, we have sent it on his behalf.